
 

College of Architecture, Planning & Design 

APDesign E-News 11.03.14

KCDC

Are you interested in participating in KCDC for a
portion of your time at K-State? Want to know what it is
all about? Join your fellow classmates in the Pierce
Commons on Thursday November 20th for a
presentation. Current 4th year students will participate
in a presentation at 5 pm and current 3rd year
students will participate in a presentation at 6 pm.

IAPD ELECTIVES 
OPEN TO ALL APDESIGN STUDENTS

Download the document to see that course offerings
through the Department of Interior Architecture &
Product Design. These Spring electives are open to all
students.

Click here for the Spring electives

ROTARY PEACE FELLOW 

UPCOMING
EVENTS   

Nov 5; 9pm @
Kathouse Lounge
Beaux Arts Ball

Nov 6
Application deadline for
Faculty-led study
abroad in Japan 

Nov 7
 Landscape
Architecture Program's
50th Anniversary
Seaton Hall

Nov 12
David Kaneda 
ARCH + ARCHE lecture
at 4:00pm @ K-State
Little Theatre

Nov 13 @ 9:30am, K-
State Union, Forum Hall
Peter Wirtz 
Lecture, Belgian
landscape architect

Nov 13-14
APDesign Research
Symposium

 

Stay Connected

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achTKgoIP90ycXxRX7r_qPeWXoHukRvzycgCTvi1N4d0lSMgs0wMby3RzjkDKzAIFn2Ioeq8tbYn3nXcUsuE7JbLoP04fBUxr6CQYsvix5MYimbFrtLmkFDi1tL1FSuuzOFA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achZY04DxW8aCXMxLUYr8_6Ac2D1HHRp2OEHdmQOiBXVQ8lHfc40KvBPYtrbD2mL-s_hOBH989CsM91E_y56Ix8CbgZBrGlgSzdgl8EqBwq8GIQQz00bT1ky5Low6YRc9kYdgi8yrXcMf1fqeX_5VEaZtI_7TCfKGc5zNcPnOP2pi0DMZePPuCmUXgM4Qy4ME22K1QgzzQDZX6qahsjSoDTMg=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achQ65t294v75j2ctwVbZ7y2pULUqEHbnTIPei3PFrKHxpL2WJ93-6WRk6O8o5e2gIgpe2AniiwDStuQD3mq-o_hirAGcDsemyN6YeKB4kbNbQTOTEAidMPMn0QZR1KwK7wkz1mkn3uLhfleyiRKkjsCLtIl0G0DUpfQ==&c=&ch=


Congratulations to yet another Rotary
Peace Fellow recipient from IAPD,
Professor Ryadi Adityavarman. Ryadi
follows suit in receiving this award after
Professors Katrina Lewis and Vibha
Jani. Prior to Katrina's award, no
designer had been awarded this honor,
and now three of our own faculty
have received it. Significantly, the

opportunity to study the core of conflict and peace and
be at the forefront of the role design can play is an
emerging and important field.
 
Ryadi will spend the summer of 2015 at the Rotary
Peace Center at Chulalongkorn University in Bangkok,
Thailand in conjunction with this award. 
 
Congratulations to Ryadi as he helps solidify the path
for future designers to be recognized as Peace
scholars. 
 

BEAUX ARTS BALL 

Faculty & Staff,
 
As most of you know, the biggest event of the year is
this Wednesday, November 5 at 9pm! The Beaux Arts
Ball is one of the few opportunities for all of the years
and majors within the College of APDesign to mingle
together under one roof.  
 
If you still need a ticket, email me at
acbooth@ksu.edu, they are $10 each. The goal of
Beaux Arts is to have a great time talking to
professors, students, dressing up, dancing, or chatting
with friends.  That goal could easily be lost, though, if
we begin to stray from the rules.   
 
Kathouse Lounge has a strict policy that minors
MUST wear an X on their hands at all times! The first
person to be caught is kicked out, the second
person and all minors are kicked out of Kathouse
Lounge. We don't want anyone to be prevented from
having a great time, so please follow the rules. Entire
events in the past (not from APDesign) have been
kicked out of Kathouse for breaking this rule.  Please
drink responsibly. Be legal. We're here to create
awesome memories, not sad or tragic ones!
  
AIAS looks forward to seeing all of you there on
Wednesday!

Alexander Booth
College of APDesign Kansas State University
AIAS Events Coordinator 
 

 APDesign Website

  

K-State Website

Weigel Library Website
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achTKgoIP90ycXvgNBGCNWNc4zZzhaPlvucxckj_9ah2WAxS_W7WBPpMAh67dGIlkcavaFVnIvPx6uwnL63Pw07SheBoMMrB9ZETdNXC1eXGe9GaR-zMRb3u3at7UK6a0ahF45GeJTDPsKxJYoAcjfzoXkXc4i8NK5rP513vd6fbE06rxujucDzvc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achTKgoIP90ycXEQYzwTvR0-hpj9yNch_4m12OzjOQNs_J89tFg53_u7-b9f0fWxPhQTxNF5nq7JGJYqQbHmX_XVnw6l8vTa7pD_3CP-4HEaLR9hSZEiDuftxqhamn3vzTKSxuco8E9fm4ecuaQAllRqXe2NlX1ZUnDetYCJRiyuMp&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achTKgoIP90ycXOtdZcLVEt4QjPAy86qvHKMUdljMjF00LWD9wP9uF7zWG02yE4TZxwsx_NIftSVyYi-Wn_WKep_h7vq5DoCzdxT962cCZx54ixKqhSFug4jrne8j6_vku1Orn3hfhkceIkBVzLEDJccOPnxDnXb0ucD-0MY13OCGR&c=&ch=
mailto:acbooth@ksu.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achWwbcLk20YPRBFWuP7eXzPWlSmuEWGuJ8Btjt7lqBDmJhnvKlMe8IxCwMQ9PlduenZqnn9rvuGdDYSaqd7KX3TSylORJh7VuLAzp-_5x1fCaiKL2mM6DH8U=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achSJYMWw2-ow2SNsKUd2rmSkRCFjI9RfXEMufhDP_TnW0IC34b_ZNtTUMk5kYoYm8qa63UirGJe_wED0nq_IIRs1XxMtdnvaCeD_D0JLZXJvW23i_SYbwqLIzQigLAsN5k8RZp8mo2-LM&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achSJYMWw2-ow2JuK6snifhVj718DaK1tONUSFvrk5WBnpeRQ4mKf5EkM10SLdGBrvEQWvRqWCCs2PRjaLH-LgHEXN6dWsfZL8V0pSV9A2R53Xh2NYDzqT_PCK5qlzM3SzkoshSoJ57J-q&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achZo7zc59BVKBoNk8bzpMLw8_4gPGbGKbawWh-l5rGrc04yPWDlyZrSFOcjoxYG7Yy7UNlX_-K8x7ISJX7ZPKAe5Xc1tan8L7a2h0Ch82I6LT&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achZo7zc59BVKBM2ay_-vXvt9EYd4oqPOs2Jy9Yw8BbqTsflkVo90EXDefyIO186--YlsncAqQp5A9I-6ffmpNav_gOj37gwhnLVBrlLpI_x3iGANzHTJErmlMyFlqQ7HmLx7Vxj5pG4tR&c=&ch=


FACULTY-LED TRIP DEADLINE EXTENDED

Please click HERE for the application. Note that the
applications are due Friday, November 6 by 5pm.

 

MIND MIXER - NEW QUESTIONS!

Our Design team is implementing and managing a
MindMixer site specific to our project. Follow this link to
set up your account and begin to utilize the site to
engage in a process of queries, responses and idea
exchange serving to inform our Design Team through
the schematic design (ending 1 December) and
design development (ending 1 March) phases of our
project. You will be prompted to provide responses to
new content periodically during these phases. Once
you have signed up, you can provide input on the
second and third questions as follows: 

Question #2 
Given two adjacent studio spaces, what is your ideal
for a boundary between them? 

Question #3
Use any combination of words/images. What is your
ideal 'Crit' space? Use any combination of
words/pictures and diagrams.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achY-0YuACOEwukd91NUEbs_xJ3d9cOoFe0D0eIKi0olMSwBTp4g7WYDVE2oV6B6zasdgXWK_LubBY1O73zBR00KYHkYQeSFdD1-3uuWwOhlwuNXDdNHQokDUrDhATB_GphdATXpFpp7enan7d6m-vY48WdcltTc0vTxvS2dE-ifrezV4z7lLBe-65A-y8c6nPGKDlxqBRBnbRPMI2DzUUGOA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achYAqllD09bFeX3wsL4NedPCtRTUvRoop2odJwyvSMfuaB9-tujJOrvWbo5-64vgAEmK8VON5XqmKsDIm6cGNIdF9L3ACiBgCgmGUoCXRy1rpES6SY2jB_0JVfD89a_vsfWfts18RjnjymBz7OCDy4e4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achfxXT9m2RK0bK97iySiZLBfUeizMsEGn5u0IM4qcVo2ScZ2o5iW8mQDEAeASbTUEtBN_ef6qMeTvvO4W19Mk0bLlgca-9G-dedKEnzYTKS9UDEJHXmZXVwv7pJSfMXlJdlP4BdVAww89PQT-LyaDCfFs_IZoeus5UZ1pnNq-i5v7mwY6ti1Fb-sRgn3jWRzU8-sh50qUqO8psj_tIqfTKhj3JCvKRzTSUQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achfxXT9m2RK0bK97iySiZLBfUeizMsEGn5u0IM4qcVo2ScZ2o5iW8mQDEAeASbTUEtBN_ef6qMeTvvO4W19Mk0bLlgca-9G-dedKEnzYTKS9UDEJHXmZXVwv7pJSfMXlJdlP4BdVAww89PQT-LyaDCfFs_IZoeus5UZ1pnNq-i5v7mwY6ti1Fb-sRgn3jWRzU8-sh50qUqO8psj_tIqfTKhj3JCvKRzTSUQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VPbIp1BLwQ_XbU96y86AG5rJS2HdatjqnoBNt_tEoCR3bsOLp2achfxXT9m2RK0b9OMrjUqfHrxyGiukjj2u12CvvwmLx_8Mr7AE-aTxUKu3SDlrK74lQr7EKXflp_PTnEEgD9Um0K2AgKAwIrk5aFIZBLbuZjXdu-uXxpT4q6qGXmk1o56-U53Mz17slprlYyQ2ZLujbUkTXJbTIEJuLwVqaubfPdPR2gP_ZYWdTG_MQwKV8lNH-RBLjspzw1YAWJR7mD-9I-eNaqO4PDIaFA==&c=&ch=
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